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Our first one-day seminar for the youngest group of Second Generation was organized by HARP 

members. The motto of the seminar was "We Are Family!" 

 

Even though participants were not many, staff members who took care of them were many. In a way the 

seminar was a challenge to all, as the seminar went on all day. But it was good experience to overcome 

something and learn. Most importantly to understand that we are one family centering on Heavenly Parent 

and True Parents, and how we should live and build relationships as a Global Family. 

 

Program was full of games, songs, creativity, guidance. Through this seminar we became more closer to 

each other. 

 

 


